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1 message

Gary Gilbert <bicyclegary@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 24, 2018 at 4:54 PM
To: AHBCCyclists <ahbccyclists@yahoogroups.com>

Over the past few months there have been quite a few changes & additions to the club website www.cyclearlington.com

Over the next few months there will continue to be changes. Each of the changes are designed to make the website more useful to members
and to recruit new members. These changes are all about improving content.

This is the second of a set of periodic email messages to list the changes and ask for your help to improve the club activities. This note, and
previous notes are stored on the website on the news tab in the website notes section. https://cyclearlington.com/news.php

Cyclearlington.com home page changes
Photos tab is replaced with a new page. The previous page had photos from a few events in 2017. We have a large variety of photos from club
events going back to 2001. These have all been moved to Google Photo Albums. There are over 50 albums, each containing from 1 to several

dozen photos.

In order to view the albums you may need a google id. Each google id is associated with a gmail email address but you do not need to send or
receive email on the address. And of course, they are free.

https://cyclearlington.com/photos.php is the direct link to the list of photo albums.
https://photos.app.goo.gl/c05Y]N78BVZYE7iM2 is the direct link to 2018 photos.

Please send me any photos you have from previous events.
Please send me any photos you take at future club events.
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